
 

 

                                                                  
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
October 17, 2024 
 

Reminder: Deck Repairs This Weekend on NB I-81 (George N. Wade 
Memorial) Bridge Between Dauphin and Cumberland Counties 

 
Right and center lanes to be closed between Enola/Marysville and Front Street exits; 

left lane to remain open 
 
Harrisburg, PA – The Pennsylvania Department of Transportation (PennDOT) 
announced today that a PennDOT maintenance crew in Dauphin County is scheduled 
to perform deck repairs in the northbound Interstate 81 (George N. Wade Memorial) 
Bridge spanning the Susquehanna River between Dauphin and Cumberland counties. 
Lane restrictions will be in place. 
 
Weather permitting, this work will be performed from 7:00 AM to 4:00 PM, Saturday, 
October 19, and Sunday, October 20. The right and center lanes of northbound I-81 will 
be closed between the Enola/Marysville and Front Street exit. The left lane will remain 
open. 
 
This could cause delays. Travelers are advised to seek alternate routes. 
 
Motorists should be alert and drive with caution through the work zone. 
 
Motorists can check conditions on major roadways by visiting www.511PA.com. 511PA, 
which is free and available 24 hours a day, provides traffic delay warnings, weather 
forecasts, traffic speed information and access to more than 1,000 traffic cameras. 
511PA is also available through a smartphone application for iPhone and Android 
devices, by calling 5-1-1, or by following local alerts on X. 

Follow PennDOT on X, and like the department on Facebook, and Instagram. 
 
 

http://www.511pa.com/
https://twitter.com/511PAHarrisburg
https://twitter.com/511PAHarrisburg
https://www.facebook.com/PennsylvaniaDepartmentofTransportation/
https://www.instagram.com/pennsylvaniadot/


 

 

 

 


